
Dr. Geetali Tilak’s visit to the Japan Foundation 

 

An enriching exchange during our Vice Chancellor, Dr. Geetali Tilak’s visit 

to the Japan Foundation. The conversations centred around cultural 

collaboration, academic exchange, and the promotion of Japanese language 

and arts were truly enlightening. Discussing opportunities that connect our 

students with Japan’s rich heritage and dynamic global presence highlighted a 

shared vision for holistic education. This visit marked a valuable step towards 

nurturing mutual understanding, cross-cultural learning, and globally 

informed futures. 





 


